ADEQ

A R K A N S A S
Department of Environmental Quality

October 31,2011

Charles B. Cook

Deer Haven Subdivision
P.0.Box 7

Fort Smith, AR 72902

Re: Permit No.: 4908-WR-1; AFIN: 04-01681
Dear Mr. Cook:

The application for a no-discharge permit was received on October 17, 2011, with further
information received on October 20, 2011. In accordance with Department policy, your
application has been reviewed and determined to be incomplete due to the following deficiency:

1. Applicants must notify the Arkansas Department of Health and Human Services
(ADHHS) Division of Engineering that a permit application has been submitted to the
Department of Environmental Quality. This notice must include a complete set of maps
(as described in Part IT1.3.e.) indicating the location of the facility and all land application
sites and a description (type, size, etc.) of the operation. The notice should be mailed to:

Arkansas Department of Health
Engineering Division, Slot # 37
4815 West Markham Avenue
Little Rock, AR 72205

A copy of the letter transmitting the above documents to the Arkansas Department of
Health and Human Services must be submitted to the Department with your application.

Information to satisfy the deficiency must be received by the Department no later than November
30, 2011, before processing of your application can begin. Failure to submit the required
information will result in your application being returned.

Upon receipt of the information requested, your application will be determined to be complete,
and processing of your application will begin.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. If there are any questions concerning this
submittal, please contact Colby Ungerank of my staff at (501) 682-0047 or by email at
ungerank@adeq.state.ar.us.

Sincerely,

Kbk BIVE Bl

Richard McConnell, P.E.
Engineer Supervisor
No-Discharge Section, Water Division
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